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Good Afternoon Joe Walker Parents, 

This is Steve Wood, Principal of Joe Walker Middle School with some important announcements regarding Course Selection Sheets 

for the 2020-2021 school year, ASB activities, PE clothes, yearbook, and textbook and library book returns. Please remain on the line 

if you’d like to listen to these announcements, however, you may also read these announcements on Joe Walker’s website, 

Facebook page, and an email accompanying this dialer message. 

Course Selection Sheets: 

Course Selection Sheets are now available for all current 6th and 7th grade students. Please visit our website at 

https://www.westside.k12.ca.us/jw/student-life/course-selection-worksheet to access the appropriate course selection worksheet. 

Be sure to select the course selection worksheet to match the grade level for next school year. All course selection worksheets must 

be completed by June 5, 2020.  

ASB Activities: 

ASB Leadership has organized a virtual talent show competition for any students interested in participating. Elections and 

campaigning for next school year’s Leadership officers is taking place the week of May 18-22, with voting taking place in all History 

classes on Friday, May 22. Please check the JW STEALTH Google Classroom for further information about both of these items (class 

code – x4wqphk). 

PE Clothes: 

We have been distributing PE clothes for the past several days with only one class left, Mrs. Andrews’ classes set for pick up on 

Monday, May 18. If you are in Mr. Adams, Griffiths, or Schaefer’s classes and missed your pick-up window, you’ll need to participate 

in our LAST CALL for PE clothes on Tuesday, May 19 from 8:00-11:00 am. All unclaimed PE clothes will be donated or disposed of at 

the close of the school year.  

Yearbooks: 

We regret to inform you that our yearbook company recently notified us that they have been closed for the past 6 weeks due to 

COVID-19. Therefore, they are 6 weeks behind schedule on our yearbook delivery. We are now set for a July delivery for the 

yearbook. We will contact each family for a summer yearbook distribution date/time when we return from the Summer Break. Sorry 

for the inconvenience.  

Textbooks and Library Books: 

All textbooks and library books need to be returned immediately. The book drop box is in front of the school Monday – Friday from 

8:00-3:00. Please be sure to drop off your materials as soon as possible.  
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